
Winter Weather Helpful Tips 

Never turn your heat off. Keep your thermostat at 65 degrees or higher. 

Open cabinets under plumbing fixtures in the bathroom and kitch-

ens. 

Keep HVAC vents fully open. Check any spare rooms to ensure 

vents are open.  

Do not warm up you vehicle inside a garage. This can create high 

levels of carbon monoxide.  

Follow us on Facebook to stay up to date with fun activities, to 

pass the time. 

Win prizes with our FB page contests throughout the week! 

Daily activities! Be on the look out! 

WWW.facebook.com/midsouthfamilyhousing/ 

Base Contact Info 

Navy Housing– 901-874-5547 

Visitor Control Center– 901-874-5537 

MID-SOUTH INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 
Feb 
‘22 

Dear HMC Residents, As we head into February, I 

want to share with you an important opportunity for 

those looking to attend secondary schooling at a 2-

year, 4-year, or technical school. Hunt Military 

Communities, in partnership with the Hunt Heroes 

Foundation, is once again excited to sponsor our 

fourth annual scholarship program. This year we will 

be awarding 18 scholarships totaling $50,000. Those 

eligible include any active service member or their 

dependents. This is open to any branch of our armed forces and you do 

not need to be a Hunt Military Communities resident. All scholarship 

applications must be lled out online at: https://

learnmore.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship. The deadline to 

submit a nomination is February 22, 2022, at 3 pm CST, or until 50 

applications are received, whichever comes first. Even if you do not have a 

need this year, we invite you to share this opportunity with someone who 

qualifies.. This is one of many charitable endeavors Hunt Military 

Communities is actively pursuing. We have supported several of the top 

rated charities that serve our active duty & military veteran populations to 

include career transition, homes, education, and mental health. Our 

support for these organizations, Tunnels to Towers, Hire Heroes USA, 

Travis Manion Foundation, and our Hunt Heroes Foundation Scholarships 

are all part of our desire to go above and beyond providing housing and 

property management services to our nation’s heroes and their families. 

Thank you very much for choosing to live with HMC, and we hope you 

have a wonderful month!  

Brian Stann  

CEO Hunt Military Communities  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 

 

Contact Information Office 

7666 Intrepid Rd. Bldg. 456, Millington, TN 38054 

Mid-South Family Housing! 

Gregory Preston– Community Direc-
tor 
Holly Holcomb– Community Super-
visor 
Jessica Derusha, Leasing Specialist 
Tammy Thorne– Resident Service 
Specialist (RSS) 
 

Brian Pegram– Maintenance Direc-
tor  
Bud Thorne– QAQC 
Marvin Thompson– Maintenance 
Supervisor 
Alicia Alberson– Maintenance Tech. 
Woodrow Thorpe, Maintenance 
Tech.  

STAFF LIST 


